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Dear friends and colleagues, 

 

Thank you for your participation in the GODIF trial. We have welcomed four new sites: Stavanger 

University hospital, Ålesund Sjukehus, Zealand University Hospital Køge and Zealand University 

Hospital Roskilde. We are now 8 Danish and 2 Norwegian active sites. Finland is approved and 

expected to join us soon. We have now included 61 participants. 

 

The strain the COVID pandemic has had on the ICUs seems to have loosened up most places. We 

hope it creates room and energy for enrolling patients in the GODIF trial. 
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We look very much forward to further collaboration. Thank you for your support! 

 

All the best,    

Morten and Sine 

 

        

 

The Coordinating Center is always available on the 

GODIF hotline: +45 48 29 67 73 

Mail: godif@cric.nu 

    www.cric.nu/godif/ 

Kind Regards form the GODIF team 

Morten (Sponsor) and Sine (Coordinating Investigator) 

 
 

 

New documents for your site master file. 

The annual safety report for the GODIF trial is available and other documents with minor 

revisions or corrections. New documents are always announced under trial documents on the 

page for site mater file (http://www.cric.nu/godif-log-of-changes/). New documents will 

always be attached to the newsletter send out four times a year.  
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